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The Cleveland Clinic Foundation License No. 34-00466-02
ATTN: James Krieger, M.D.

Executive Assistant of
the Board of Governors

9500 Euclid Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44106

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 12, 1982, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought
to your attention in our letter dated July 21, 1982.

Regarding item 2 of your response letter dated July 21, 1982, our
records show that the full calibration of your teletherapy unit
performed on January 30, 1982, was made using a dosimetry system
that was not calibrated as required by 10 CFR 35 23(a). Therefore,
we conclude that this matter constituted an item of noncompliance.
We will avamine your corrective actions during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

cc w/1tr dtd 8/12/82:
DNB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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